
LETTER PROTESTING LHHCWD RATE INCREASE 
 

 
 
To:   La Habra Heights County Water District 
 
Subject:  Protest Against Proposed Water Rate Increase 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gualtieri and the La Habra Heights County Water District Board of 
Directors: 
 
I write to you today to protest against the proposed water rate increase that I 
was informed of through a letter of “Notice of Public Hearing Regarding Proposed 
Water Rate Increases.” I understand that there will be a Public Hearing on June 
19, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. at the City of La Habra Heights Multi-Purpose Room.  I 
also understand that if written protests against the proposed water rate Increase 
are presented by a majority of owners or ratepayers subject to the increase, the 
District shall not impose the increase. 
 
Consider this letter my formal written protest against the proposed water 
rate increase. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
______________________________ 
(Print Your Name) 
 
___________________________________ 
(Your Address) 
 
___________________________________ 
(Signature) 
 
____________________________________ 
(Date) 
 
 
 
 
Mail protest letter to: 
 
La Habra Heights County Water District Rate Protest 
401 S. Harbor Blvd. # F-202 
La Habra, CA 90631 
 
Note:  You may also submit your written protest at the Public Hearing on June 19, 2012. 
V5292 


